
 

 

Manager of Corporate Services 
 

The Shire of Williams is seeking an experienced and people focused finance 

professional to join the Executive Management Team and be an integral part of the 

Shire’s growth and development. 

 

Reporting directly to the CEO, the Manager of Corporate Services provides leadership 

to the corporate services section of the Shire, including finance, integrated planning, 

IT management and human resources support.  The role includes preparation of the 

Shire budget, long term financial plan, corporate business plan as well as statutory 

financial reporting. 

 

The successful candidate will have a high level of understanding of Local Government 

financial management with experience in a similar role, as well as a commitment to 

continuous improvement and excellent interpersonal skills.  The Shire has an 

experienced Corporate Services Team to support the successful candidate. 

 

This position is offered on a three to five year contract, with a total remuneration 

package of $110-$132K per annum, including a base salary, housing, vehicle, co-

contribution to additional superannuation and additional allowances. 

 

The Shire is supportive of flexible working arrangements which may be negotiated by 

the successful candidate. 

 

An application package along with the position description can be obtained from 

www.williams.wa.gov.au.  For further information about the application process, 

contact Sharon Wilkie on 08 9885 1005 or sharon@williams.wa.gov.au. 

 

For queries about the role, contact Geoff McKeown, Chief Executive Officer on 08 

9885 1005.  

 

Applications are to be submitted to sharon@williams.wa.gov.au and will close at 

4:00pm on Monday, 20 September 2021 
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